
 
 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE | CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 North Beach Restaurants and Shoppes Streetscape Project 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954- 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW  
The City of Fort Lauderdale is making safety and beautification 
improvements along NE 32 Street and NE 33 Street between NE 
33 Avenue and A1A that will enhance the area and improve 
walkability. The scope of the project includes: 
• Asphalt milling and resurfacing 
• New curb and gutter 
• New ADA-compliant sidewalks on both sides of 

each street 
• New pavement markings and signage, including 

at crosswalks 
• New concrete wheel stops in parking areas 
• Underground electrical work and conduit trenching 
• Upgraded lighting with LED fixtures 
• New decorative pedestrian lights 
• Landscaping upgrades including a new irrigation system 

and new trees with root barriers and Silva Cells 
• Relocating a stormwater pipe 
 

PROJECT COST  
The construction cost of this project is approximately $958,792. 
 

PROJECT TIMELINE  
Construction is expected to begin July and be completed in late 
2020.  
 

CONSTRUCTION DETAILS  
Crews from the City’s contractor, Sagaris Corp., are expected to 
work Monday-Friday, excluding holidays and weekends, 
between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. 
 
These days and hours may vary when necessary. Every effort will 
be made to minimize construction-related inconveniences. 
However, there may be minimal noise, water/sewer or utility 
interruptions (electric, cable, etc.), and dust. 
 

 

ROAD CLOSURES  
Temporary lane closures are expected on each street as work 
progresses and full road closures may be required to ensure 
safety during some construction activities. Please follow posted 
signs and drive with caution in the area.  
 
Closure information will be available on LauderStreet at 
www.fortlauderdale.gov/lauderstreet. 
 

PARKING IMPACTS  
Parking on NE 32 Street and NE 33 Street between NE 33 Avenue 
and A1A will be limited during construction. Alternative parking 
will be available west of NE 33 Avenue and at the Beach 
Community Center. 
 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
For questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact: 
 
City Project Manager: Shiau Ching Low 
Office: 954-828-3779; Mobile: 954-213-8548 
Email: slow@fortlauderdale.gov  
 
Sagaris Corp. Senior Project Manager: Steven Fouladi 
Office: 954-688-3407; Mobile: 954-829-1302 
Email: steven@sagariscorp.com  
 
For general parking information, contact Parking Services at 
parkingservices@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-3700. 
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